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1.  During the months of September and October  I received seven automated “Join-Us-Online” 

notifications of people within the Division 10 area who have completed forms on the National 

Auxiliary website.  Two of the people were referred to Flotilla 10-01; two to Flotilla 10-05; and 

three to Flotilla 10-06.  In addition, a follow-up call was made to Flotilla 10-07 regarding a 

previous on-line notification. 

 

 2.  Flotilla 10-01.   FSO-HR Carl Robinson contacted  the on-line prospects and sent them a 

welcome letter with the resources needed to begin the application process. 

 

3.  Flotilla 10-05.  Two new members, Ed White and Bud Yarbrough, were enrolled in October.  

 

Nine Auxiliarists transferred into 10-05 during September and October:  G.E. Brinckmann from 

Georgia, Gerald Corkins and Karen Hasbrouck from New York; Jim Grever from Cincinnati;  

Jim Maguire from Delaware, Mandy Wright-Thomas from California, and four previous 

members of Flotilla 10-08 after it was disestablished – Dan Pierce, Al Nord, Harriet Wilt and 

Fred Worsh.  FSO-HR Halladay met with three other prospective members.   

 

Two members disenrolled in October, and one other member moved to retired status. 

 

4.  Flotilla 10-06.   FSO-HR Allen Padgett has been in contact with nine prospective new 

members and has invited them to flotilla meetings. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christopher Halladay 

SO-HR 


